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Safe Pharmacy - International Day for the
Elimination of Violence against Women

The Safe Pharmacy initiative is now up and running in over 1,000 pharmacies in Ireland.

Members may wish to be aware that International Day for the Elimination of Violence
against Women takes place on 25 November.

Pharmacists and staff are encouraged to ensure Safe Pharmacy posters and branding are in
place and visible.
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